NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

On May 1, 2024, at 6:00 p.m., the Planning and Zoning Commission of the City of Floresville
will conduct a public hearing to consider and take possible action on the following item:

A request from Flobak, LTD to rezone property from the R-1, Single-Family Residential
district to a Planned Unit Development (PUD) for single family and commercial
development; being 75.58 acres out of a 123.107-acre tract of land described in the deed
to Flobak, Ltd., recorded in document no. 2022-116669 of the official public records of
Wilson County, Texas out of the heirs of Simon Arocha and Juan De Arocha survey

abstract no.1 Wilson County, Texas located at 1508 Highway 181 N (property ID
#10309).

The Planning and Zoning Commission invites all interested people who wish to be heard on this
item to attend. The public hearing will be conducted at Floresville City Hall located at 1120 D
Street, Floresville, Texas. Questions may be directed to 830-393-3105 or by email at
development@floresvilletx.gov.



